Chris Kopar 205 – 6677 Sussex Ave Burnaby, B.C. V5H3C5 October 1, 2015

Ms. Eva Prior
Administrative Officer
Office of the City Clerk, City of Burnaby
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Ms. Eva Prior:

I would like to request the opportunity to appear as a delegation in front of the Planning and Development Committee's next meeting.

I would like to discuss with the committee the consequence of the Metrotown - Regional Town Centre Community Plan's age (38 years) and suitability for future land use matters in the area. Specifically, I would like to present the idea that the tensions in the neighborhood stemming from high rise development are rooted in the lack of clarity in the area's land use.

Please email me back at: kopar.chris@gmail.com to acknowledge my request and please confirm the date, time, and location for the planning and development committee's meeting.

Thanks and have a great day,

Chris Kopar